
   FULWOOD METHODIST CHURCH

                                SUNDAY 28th JULY 2024
Welcome to Fulwood Methodist Church.

We extend a very warm welcome to all who worship with us and invite you to
join us for tea or coffee after the service.

 If you are new, we would love to get to know you better. 
Please speak to the Minister or to one of the Stewards.

10.30am.  Morning Worship led by Mrs Felicity Knight

PRAYER

Jesus your love is immense. May we never forget the sacrifice you made
for each one us.  Help us in our daily lives to show patience, kindness,

and love to all we meet.

Monday 29th July                                  
9.30am Property Meeting
7.30pm Finance Meeting

Tuesday 30th July 
9.30am -11.30am Children’s Activities   Craft Colouring Chat and Cake
10am to 12noon Open for coffee and ‘New to You’ Stall

Wednesday 31st July 
 8.00am District Prayers led by Rev Phil Gough.
Meeting ID:662 251 8842.  Passcode 234567
10.00am - 12.30pm.  ‘Welcome Wednesday’ Open for drinks, soup, bacon butties,
scones and ‘New to You Stall’.  All welcome.
10.30am.  Holy Communion led by Revd Jane Wild.
7.30pm Messy Church Preparation Meeting

Thursday 1st August
10.00am – 12 noon Children’s Activities  - Christmas Panto and Prop making
2-00pm to 4.00pm Children’s Activity - Popcorn and Family Film
2.00pm – 4.00pm.  Knitting Group. Everyone welcome.

Friday 2nd August
9.30am – 11.30am Children’s Activities -  Coffee Morning with Crafts

Sunday 4th August 10.30am.  Altogether Worship led by Mrs Carolyn Hothersall

FUTURE DATES

Saturday 30th August   Table Top Sale 9.00am - 1.00pm - Tables £10 . Call Edna 
Armstrong on 01772 718800 to book a table.

Your Word is a lamp to my feet and a light to
my path.

Psalm 119 v 102



Help needed – Thursday 15th August 2024 at 2pm.
In September we are hoping to distribute 'verse' tags for bags, diaries etc as we 
have done in previous years. We are therefore holding a session on Thursday 
15th August at church for people to glue, laminate, and add ribbon to these tags and 
we need your help with this project. NB. This is not suitable for young children as we 
shall be using laminators and paper trimmers. More details from Janet Wales or 
Darren Arnold.

Sunday 1st September 2.30pm.  As you may be aware, our District (Lancashire) will
be merging with others to become a new, much larger district (North West England 
District - NWED).  You may have seen the information about a special launch service
to celebrate this new step.  We will be taking a minibus to the event, which will take 
place in the Victoria Hall in Bolton.  If you would like to come along, please let Sonia 
at the circuit office know so that we can save you a seat on the minibus, and so that 
we can book you your free ticket.  Contact Sonia at pr_adm1n@outlook.com.  
More information and booking (for those who wish to make their own way there) is 
HERE  :   

OTHER NOTICES
Hall/Willow Grove floor maintenance.
The Hall / Willow Grove will not be available for use from after Welcome 
Wednesday 7th August until Sunday morning 11th August. This is to allow 
time for the floor to dry.

Action For Children
Due to unforeseen circumstances the boxes were not opened in May. Could you 
please give your box to either Margaret Holmes or Beryl Hoyle as soon as possible. 
Many thanks.

JMA
Please can anyone with a JMA collection box pass it to me as soon as possible to be
counted? Any other donations to this fund would also be greatly appreciated.
Thank you, Sue Salisbury

Fund-raising – please can you help?  “Holiday Tombola”.  Are you going away on 
holiday?  Could you bring back a souvenir – value, minimum £5.00 - to donate for 
use in a Tombola which will be held later this year.  Please give to a steward. 

Summer Magazine
The Summer magazine is now available HERE. A separate page version should be 
available soon.
 
The Salvation Army Food Bank are in need of the following items…
Toilet roll, toothpaste & toothbrushes, washing up liquid, and washing machine 
detergent. Sugar, Coffee, Hot chocolate, Jam. Tinned potatoes and tinned 
vegetables. With school holidays approaching they are expecting a rise in demand. 
Please help if you can.  Items can be left in the yellow box in the Hall.

Preston Ribble Methodist Circuit Administer and Finance Officer
Sonia is leaving this position to spend more time with her family. We thank her for 
her services. Details of this new position will be on the notice board. Further details 
and application form from Revd Jane Wild jane.wild@methodist.org.uk Deadline 
for applications will be 9am on 29th July.   

http://www.fulwoodmethodist.org.uk/fmcmag/Summer%202024/Summer%2024%20(Web).pdf
mailto:jane.wild@methodist.org.uk
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on/bolton/the-victoria-hall-bolton/north-west-england-district-launch-event/2024-08-31/14:30/t-ojpnjag
mailto:pr_adm1n@outlook.com


Church Transport.  If you wish to use the minibus on Sunday mornings, please 
contact Eric Waterhouse 863743.  The driver this week will be John Ferris and next 
week, 4th August, will be Andrew Bennett

Prayer Chain.  We believe that God hears and answers prayer, so we take seriously
His invitation to lay before Him our concerns.  Because we believe prayer makes a 
difference, several people in this Church have committed themselves to pray for you 
or your loved ones at times of crisis or worry – this is our Prayer Chain.  All prayers, 
names and situations are held in confidence.  If you would like us to pray for you, 
please contact Sue     Whiteford      or 864478.

Notices.  Please send anything you need included in the notices to Beryl     Hoyle         
AND Sue     Whiteford     by Wednesday morning.

Room Bookings.  If you wish to book a room at Church, or you want to know which 
rooms are available on a certain date, please contact our Church Administrator, 
Sharon Beck, by email administrator@fulwoodmethodist.org.uk  .    This avoids any
double booking of rooms and helps with invoicing and booking information which 
Sharon has to send out to all those who use our building.

UNIFORMED ORGANISATIONS
The Uniformed Organisations meet at Church as shown below.  Parents will be
notified when each organisation has a break during a school holiday.

Mondays: Thursdays:
4.45pm - 5.45pm.  Squirrels.  6.00pm - 7.00pm.  Rainbows.
5.45pm - 7.00pm.  Beavers. 6.15pm - 7.30pm.  Brownies.
7.00pm - 8.15pm.  Cubs. 7.30pm - 9.00pm.  Guides.

8.00pm - 9.30pm.  Rangers 
Tuesdays:
7.00pm - 9.00pm. Scouts

'A MONTH OF SUNDAYS' FOR JULY 2024 HERE 

'A MONTH OF SUNDAYS' FOR AUGUST 2024 CLICK HERE 

CIRCUIT PREACHING PLAN (Q4) JUNE - AUGUST 2024  HERE     

ZOOM MEETING INFORMATION
When joining the services via Zoom please turn OFF your camera and microphone.

Click the BLUE links below for access.
MORNING SERVICE Every Sunday 10.30am    
On   ZOOM      Passcode  :   email   Jane Wild  

LANCASHIRE DISTRICT ZOOM SERVICE Every Sunday 7.00pm
On ZOOM  PASSCODE: CLICK HERE

http://www.fulwoodmethodist.org.uk/virus/Using%20Zoom%20at%207.00pm%20on%20Sundays.pdf
http://us02web.zoom.us/j/83045763962
mailto:jane.wild@methodist.org.uk?subject=Request%20for%20passcode%20for%20FMC%20Zoom
http://us02web.zoom.us/j/8626480567
http://www.prestonribblemethodistcircuit.org.uk/Plans/Preaching%20Plan%20Q4%20Jun-Aug%202024.pdf
http://www.prestonribblemethodistcircuit.org.uk/virus/A%20Month%20of%20Sundays%20-%20August%202024.pdf
http://www.fulwoodmethodist.org.uk/virus/A%20Month%20of%20Sundays%20-%20July%202024.pdf
mailto:suehw51@hotmail.com
mailto:suehw51@hotmail.com
mailto:berylhoyle@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:berylhoyle@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:suehw51@hotmail.com
mailto:suehw51@hotmail.com
mailto:administrator@fulwoodmethodist.org.uk


Fulwood Methodist Church
Watling Street Road, Fulwood, Preston PR2 8EA.  Tel: 718741

Minister: Revd. Jane Wild.  Tel:715134
jane.wild@methodist.org.uk

MINISTRY TEAM
Darren Arnold.  Tel: 07811775825.  
darrenarnold.church@gmail.com

Denise Johnson.  Tel: 07719200451.  
djpastoral@outlook.com

Carolyn Hothersall.  Tel: 07401191814.
carolyn.hothersall@hotmail.co.uk

Sarah O’Halloran.  Tel: 07934511707.  
olivegrovemanager@gmail.comDZ521

mailto:olivegrovemanager@gmail.com
mailto:carolyn.hothersall@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:djpastoral@outlook.com
mailto:darrenarnold.church@gmail.com
mailto:jane.wild@methodist.org.uk
tel:715134

